WEST ORANGE-COVE CONSOLIDATED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

North Early Learning Center P. O. Box 1107 Orange, Texas 77630

1/31/08

To:

Board of Trustees

From: Sheila Perry

Re.:

Donation

North Early Learning Center would like to request your permission to accept a donation from the children of Mrs. Mary Louise McKee in honor of her 85th birthday in the amount of \$850. The money will be used to support AAUW, one of our Community Partners, in their efforts to make sure that children have books in their homes by committing to a project that they sponsor called "A Book of Their Own."

We would also like to accept a \$50.00 donation from AAUW.

Thanks for your consideration of this request.

Attachment: Copy of acknowledgment and thank you letter sent to family

Cc.: O. Taylor Collins